




Jonathan LaBonte
Auburn
LD 1750
Members of the Transportation Committee,
As the Transportation Systems Director for the City of Auburn, I wanted to provide to
you two documents as you consider LD 1750 and the use of this state-owned corridor.
One is a letter from the Androscoggin Transportation Resource Center, a 
federally-funded metropolitan planning organization, representing Lewiston, Auburn, 
Lisbon and Sabattus.  The other is a resolve from the City of Auburn.
Both ATRC and the City of Auburn voted to support a rail with trail for the 
state-owned corridor and LD 1750 advances one component of rail activity within the 
corridor.
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